

JK2019 update for SCOA 1/3/18

A meeting for JK officials was held on 18 Feb. Next meeting planned for April 14.

Areas now proposed:

Area	Needs
1. Sprint. Aldershot Garrison	Permit, Organiser
2. Middle. Old Windmill Hill	Permit, extended area
3. Classic. Cold Ash	Parking
4. Relays. Minley	Permit, Organiser, Planner

System.

The JK team have decided to use EMIT. We anticipate pooling SCOA club equipment. Richard Sharp is getting quotes for entries handling, timing and results. The team are agreed on no mixed punching and results displayed in more than one format, including paper. Decision still to take on contact or touch-free punching for all or some days.

Liaison with JK2018.

- We are providing entry vouchers as prizes this year for combined days 2+3 winners in junior and elite
- Fliers will be produced and we need help to distribute them at JK2018 and other events.
- Shadowing of counterparts at JK2018 has been offered to all JK2019 officials.

Officials/ Resources

Still need overall roles filled for **Safety, Prize-giving and Technical**. Also someone to take on **merchandise**.

All main roles should have a deputy/assistant: providing back-up and opportunities for others to gain experience at this level.

Chris Poole is booked for commentary.

The Response Group is booked to provide First Aid for all 4 days.

Bernie Fowler will be collecting lists of equipment needed: some will be sourced centrally, some from within clubs, some by specific event organisers.

All clubs are asked to identify one person to recruit and co-ordinate helpers from their club.

We aim to identify teams well in advance to give them opportunities to learn/practice the requirements of their roles, eg Start, download, e-card issue, results display.